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  Weekly News 

This week we had a visit from Shropshire Music Service with their live band. Everyone really enjoyed it 
and were singing and clapping along. 

The Go Noodle winners this week are Reception. Tidy Classroom winners are Y3. Well done! Happy 
birthday to all the children with birthdays this week.  Congratulations to all the inquisitive award       
winners and lunchtime award winners this week as well. 

The Heads and the Deputies have been selling poppy items around school this week to raise money for 
the Royal British Legion, thanks to everyone who sent money in for this.  

Next week some KS2 students will be taking part in a mud run! Have a great weekend. 

13th November 2023                                      Dinner menu: Week 1 

St John’s the Evangelist 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6.30pm 

Sunday 9.00am and 

11.00am (Children’s 

Liturgy) 

Reminders 

St John’s Church Fayre will be held on November 25th. If you have any donations of toys, gifts, bottles etc, please 

drop them into the office.  

The Usbourne book fair will be taking place on 21st November, children will be looking at the books in the day 

and they will be available to purchase after school on the playground. 

Advent Mass in Church will take place at 11am on 3rd December. If your child would like to read a prayer or a 

reading please contact the office by 24th November. 

There will be an Advent Mass in school on 7th December at 9.15am and a Christmas Mass on 21st December at 

9.15am. All parents, carers and grandparents are welcome to attend. 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER AND INSTAGRAM @STJOHNS1856 

http://www.sjrc.co.uk
http://www.https:/m.facebook.com/StJohns1856/
https://twitter.com/stjohns1856
http://www.https:/instagram.com/stjohns1856/
https://twitter.com/stjohns1856
http://www.https/instagram.com/stjohns1856/
http://www.https/m.facebook.com/StJohns1856/


Monday Fun club  3.20-5.20 

Y5 Swimming 

Tuesday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

KS2 Parent Consultations—online 

Wednesday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

KS2 Mud Run 2-3.30pm Friars field 

Y5 Stay and Read 10.45am 

KS1 Parent Consultations—online 

Thursday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Friday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Attendance for w/c 06/11/23 =  93.6% 

Reception 95.3% 

Year 1 98.4% 

Year 2 93.3% 

Year 3 96.1% 

Year 4 95.3% 

Year 5 85.3% 

Year 6 92.3% 

Whole school attendance this year =  94.7% 

Attendance Target—96% 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes on your special day! 

YR—Poppy, Y2—Leo, Y3—Francesca 

Y4—Oliver. Y6—Polly and Rory 

Catholic Life 

This week Father Iain was in school for All Saints Mass. It was lovely 

to welcome him back into school again and all the Year 6 pupils who 

read did a wonderful job.  

Thank you to all the parents and grandparents that came along. It 

was great to see you. 



Celebration Assembly — Inquisitive 

Reception 

Harry 

Harry is our star of the week for ALWAYS being inquisitive. Harry loves to ask         

questions about everything we are doing and always checks that he is doing his work      

correctly. If he is unsure about anything, he will ask a question. Harry is MOST OF ALL 

inquisitive when it comes to his love of space and rockets. Harry loves to share with 

the class about his adventures to Kennedy space centre, he told the class about his 

rocket themed bedroom and tells us all about regular space missions. He teaches us so 

much—thank you Harry! 

Year 1 

Reuben 

 

For being inquisitive we have nominated Reuben. Reuben was very interested in our 

work on Remembrance Day. He was asking a lot of really good questions to further his 

knowledge. He has also been doing his own research from books he has brought into 

school from home. Reuben is very inquisitive about anything to do with history and 

has a very enquiring mind. Well done Reuben. 

Year 2 

Harley 

Harley has been really inquisitive this week. He has asked questions about his maths 

and English and he has been putting his hand up in class and having a go at answering 

some of the questions. Really good to see this Harley, your confidence is growing, 

keep up the good work. 

Year 3 

Peony 

Peony is often inquisitive. Peony asks questions to help develop her understanding 

within our lessons. When Peony finds some of the work tricky she will ask questions 

and wants to improve her work. Peony has shown great understanding within our 

maths lessons this week showing good understanding of mass. Peony always follows 

our learning behaviours. Well done Peony. 

Year 4 

Rupert 

 

This week’s award for being inquisitive goes to Rupert. Rupert is always inquisitive and 

pushes himself to know and learn more. This week in particular though, we recognised 

that he was asking and answering questions during our Geography lesson that helped 

everyone’s learning. He is truly inquisitive and we think that is fannnntastic! 

Year 5 

Zachary 

Zachary has impressed both myself and Mrs Newsome with his inquisitive nature in his 

lessons—most notably in The Way, The Truth and The Life and in science. Zach always 

thinks deeply about our topics and is ready with questions to further his learning. An 

example is when he wanted to explore more on our experiments on material          

hardness, by hypothesising about different metals. His questioning always helps class 

discussions. 

Year 6 

Aria 

Aria has been asking lots of questions in our lessons to further her own learning. She 

has been inquisitive in our WTL lessons, learning what justice means and asking     

questions about how we show justice to others. Aria is always willing to share her 

knowledge with others and always wants to involve herself in our classroom             

discussions to continually further her own knowledge and understanding. Keep it up 

Aria! 


